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July 7, 2024 
To create the appropriate estate plan requires the use of your personal attorney. However, for some, 
that prospect creates anxiety. That anxiety may be caused by fear of the unknown. Most people do not 
visit attorneys on a regular basis. Knowing what to expect out of that visit and becoming generally 
familiar with the terms and tools they use can bring down some of that anxiety. Your LCMS Foundation 
Gift Planning Counselor can provide education and explanations to assist with this. Contact Tony Hunt or 
tony.hunt@lfnd.org 
 
-July 14, 2024 
To create the appropriate estate plan requires the use of your personal attorney. However, for some, 
that prospect creates anxiety. Many worry about the cost of using an attorney. But keep in mind, you 
are seeking out professional advice governing many dollars. It is a good thing to pay for this professional 
advice to avoid difficulties in the future. To avoid spending unnecessary time with your attorney 
incurring higher than necessary expenses, being organized is essential. Your LCMS Foundation Gift 
Planning Counselor can help you with this. Contact Tony Hunt or tony.hunt@lfnd.org 
 
 
July 21, 2024 
To create the appropriate estate plan requires the use of your personal attorney. However, for some, 
that prospect creates anxiety. To take a first step toward working with your attorney, it is essential that 
you have specific goals about what you want to accomplish, identifying some of the more difficult issues 
associated with your plan. Your LCMS Foundation Gift Planning Counselor can help you think about 
these goals for working with your attorney. Contact Tony Hunt or tony.hunt@lfnd.org 
 
 
July 28, 2024 
To create the appropriate estate plan requires the use of your personal attorney. However, for some, 
that prospect creates anxiety. Your attorney is not your adversary but your advocate. They want to 
assist you. Your LCMS Foundation Gift Planning Counselor can get you ready for your work together, 
taking plenty of time, bathing the conversations with prayer, helping you to learn how to express your 
desires. For assistance, Contact Tony Hunt or tony.hunt@lfnd.org 
 
 


